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                   St Mary’s C.E.V.C. Primary  School,
Mill Lane,

Bradford Abbas,

Sherborne,

                                      Dorset. 
                                    DT9 6RH
Telephone and fax:  01935 476515
E-mail: office@bradfordabbas.dorset.sch.uk
Website:  www.bradfordabbasprimary.co.uk 


                                                                                                                                      Headteacher: Miss E Grunnill                             
Administrative Officer: Mrs. E. Hemsley

         
1st December 2015

Dear Parents and Carers
CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES

The school has organised lots of lovely events in the lead up to Christmas. I thought it might be helpful to give you some reminders about what is happening and when.

Christmas post box – The Christmas post box is in the hall. Children are invited to post their cards for their friends in it and they will be delivered by a different class every day. Please make sure that the full name and class is written on the front of the card as we have lots of children with the same name!

3rd December – Year 6 are singing carols to the Friendship group at Bradford Abbas  Sports and Social Club – they will be back in school for their lunch.

4th December – KS1 will hold their Christingle service in the church at 2.45pm. Parents welcome.

6th December – 11-3pm. The PTA is holding its annual Christmas fair in the school and village hall. Thank you to the PTA for organising what promises to be an excellent event. 

9th and 10th December – 6-7pm. KS1 nativity play. Children should be back in school on these two evenings no earlier than 5.30pm please. Please could costumes be in school by Friday December 4th. If you have any problems with the costumes, please talk to the staff who are more than happy to help. Thank you.
15th December – Pantomime at the Octagon. The children will be transported to the theatre by coach. We have been advised that the performance will finish at approximately 3.45pm but these timings may vary; apologies if the children are late out. Please wait downstairs in the Octagon Foyer (just inside front entrance). We have been asked by the theatre to request that parents do not drive up to the front entrance to collect children for health and safety reasons. 
16th December – Whole school Christmas party. Children can being a festive themed lunchbox if you have not ordered a Christmas meal and bring their party clothes in a bag to change into at lunchtime. No heels please as there will be energetic games!
18th December – Carol service at 9.30am in the church. Parents are very welcome to come and help us celebrate Christmas.

18th December –‘ Carols round the tree’ is at 2.45pm in the hall. This is a special time to sing carols with the children around our lovely tree and to wish each other a merry Christmas before we break up at 3.30pm. Parents are most welcome but please be aware that you may have to stand as it gets very busy,
Please note that Monday 4th January 2016 is an INSET day so no pupils please. We will see you all on Tuesday 5th January!
Kind regards

Miss E Grunnill

Headteacher
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